Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim welcomes head of the Armenians&#039; sect, archbishop
Ifak Asadorian
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), received at his
Baghdad office on Tuesday, February 05, 2013, archbishop Ifak Asadorian, head of the Armenians'
sect.

His Eminence stressed in his meeting with the head of the Armenians' sect that the Christians
in Iraq are not a numerical addition and are not measured by their number. Rather, they are a
quantum addition, an important part and component of the Iraqi bouquet of roses which includes

all spectrums of the Iraqi people.



